
 
Tyco Fire Product LP 
One Stanton Street 
Marinette, WI  54143 
 

Secretary Preston D. Cole 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
101 S. Webster Street PO Box 7921 
Madison, WI 53707-7921  
 
June 11, 2021 
 
Dear Secretary Cole, 
 
Thank you for your letter on May 21, 2021 expressing your support for bringing in a neutral, third-
party professional facilitator to help make progress toward a long-term drinking water solution for the 
impacted residents of the Town of Peshtigo. 
 
As previously indicated, the facilitator’s services would be at Tyco’s cost. To support your leadership 
and expedite the process, Tyco has prepared for your consideration the enclosed list of independent 
professionals who possess the qualifications to perform this work.  You may have other capable 
individuals or organizations in mind, and again the selection is yours to make. 
 
We share your goal and that of Governor Evers to make permanent clean drinking water a reality for 
affected Peshtigo residents as soon as possible, and we offer these resources to spur progress 
towards that end.  We are encouraged that the Town of Peshtigo officials have also been moving on 
this issue and it seems that the time is ripe to bring all parties together in pursuit of a solution. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, Mr. Secretary.  We  look forward to communicating soon with you 
about this important matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katie McGinty 
Chief Sustainability Officer  
Johnson Controls 
 
 
 
CC:  Town of Peshtigo Supervisors 
 Steve Genisot, Mayor, City of Marinette 
 Darsi Foss, DNR/AD 
 Christine Haag, DNR/RR 
 Kyle Burton, DNR 
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Potential Third-Party Facilitators 
All of these candidates have expressed interest and availability: 
 

• Jennifer Wilson, 414-510-8153,  Jennifer@ConsultNewLeaf.com 
• Darin Harris. 608-469-8251, darin@JourneyofCollaboration.com 
• Lisa Baker, 718-288-6455, LBaker@Consulting Collaborative.org  
• Honorable C.N. Clevert, 312-655-9191, cclevert@jamsadr.com  
• Gary J. Friedman, (844) 242-3428 https://www.pon.harvard.edu/faculty/gary-j-friedman/ 
• Rob Olian, 847-867-3487, rob@envadr.com 
• Daniel Dozier, 301-913-5200, DDozier@pressdozierlaw.com 
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